
  

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Here are the most recent updates as of Wednesday, September 30th: 

 

50 DAYS until the Virtual Oral Health Convention 

Registration for the Virtual Oral Health Convention is now open!! 

Register here:  https://nlda.5by5.ca/ 

 

What can you expect at the Convention? 

• Thought-provoking education sessions  

• Virtual fun night with Chef Steve Watson 

• Wellness sessions and activities 

• Virtual tradeshow floor 

 

We have heard from several dental clinics that their plan is to have their staff 

register and participate in the convention together. They've mentioned that they 

will have certain rooms setup for the courses and social events and morning 

wellness activities! We encourage this as it promotes togetherness and allows 

you to still have a social aspect to our convention. 

 

Registration is open! Register by October 1st to enter for a chance to win an 

early bird prize. Register here:  https://nlda.5by5.ca/ 

 

https://nlda.5by5.ca/
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Meet the Students 

Each year we go to Halifax and meet students that are looking to find a place to 

practice after Graduation. With COVID that is not happening. However, we 

have been talking with Dalhousie and explained our problem and we are now 

working on an alternative option where we get the same result. Their question 

to us and my question to you is how much demand will there be in our Dental 

Community over the next three to four years? What is your plan re Associates?  

 

In order to build the best plan it is best to have the greatest level of information 

so if you are looking to bring on a new Associate in the next year or two or 

three let us know because the event will be determined by the numbers. E-mail 

nfdental@nfld.net  

 

 

RBC - Estate Planning in a COVID 19 Environment 

The event scheduled by RBC on September 17th at 8:00am and 6:00pm was 

postponed and will now be held on October 5th, 2020 with one session at 

8:00am and another at 6:00pm. If you're interested in attending please RSVP to 

Patrick Bavis by 12:00pm on September 30th.  

 

Phone: 709-743-1104 E-mail: patrick.bavis@rbc.com. 

 

 

Our next update will be Wednesday afternoon, October 7th.  We will continue to 

keep you updated. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

mailto:nfdental@nfld.net
mailto:patrick.bavis@rbc.com


 

Amanda Squires on behalf of Dr. Michelle Zwicker, President of the NLDA 

 

 

If you have any questions you can contact  the NLDA, via email 

nfdental@nfld.net or phone: 709-579-2362.  
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